
From: Koh, Joyce <jkoh@wltx.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/1/2015 2:53:22 PM
Subject: Gov Haley, Increased Security Planned Parenthoods

Hey Chaney,
 
Hope you had a good thanksgiving!
I spoke to Rep. McLeod today about her push to beef up security at Planned Parenthood clinics in South Carolina.
 
Did the governor have a response on whether or not she sees this happening?
 
Thanks,
 
 
Joyce Koh
Reporter | News 19 WLTX
Mobile: 803.727.6522
Twitter: JoyceKohWLTX
Facebook: Joyce Koh Wltx
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